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31 March 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
From tomorrow, Tuesday 1 April 2025, we will be moving to Arbor Comm’s to send you information from school, 
including the school newsletter and general letters. Communications will be sent via email and through the 
Arbor parent app. 
 
You will shortly receive a welcome email where you will be able to download the free app.  
 
In some cases, we only have an email address for one main contact, therefore if you do not receive a welcome 
email please would you contact the school office and provide your email address. Please check your junk email 
folder as sometimes the initial email will go there. 
 
As we make the transition we may experience teathing trouble and we thank you for your patience with this. 
 
More information is attached to this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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